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STATE OF CONNECTICUT

DEPARTMENT OF ENVIRONMENTAL PROTECTION
OFFICE OF LONG ISLAND SOUND PROGILAMS

Notice of Coastal Consistency Review
Town of Stratford

The Department of Environmental Protection has received a request submitted by United Stares
Army (the applicant) pursuant to section 307(c)(1) of the Coastal Zone Management Act to review
proposed activities for consistency with enforceable policies of Connecticut's federally approved
Coastal Management Program contained in sections 22a-90 to 22a-98 of the Connecticut General
Statutes. Specifically, the applicant proposes to perform remediation activities on the "Causeway"
at Stratford Army Engine Plant, 550 Main Street. Stratford. Such activities will primarily include
the construction of an engineered cover system.

Interested persons may inspect the application by contacting Dorothy Bossio, Stratford Army Engine
Plant, Outreach Office, Building 1 - Room 30, 550 Main Street, Stratford, CT, 203-385-6626. The
proposal is also available for inspection at the Office of Long Island Sound Programs, Department
of Environmental Protection, 79 Elm Street, Hartford, from 8:30 - 4:30 Monday through Friday.

All interested parties are invited to express their views on this proposal. Written comments on the
application must be submitted to the Department no later than September 25, 2001. Comments or
questions regarding this notice should be directed to Margaret Welch, Office of Long Island Sound
Programs, Department of Environmental Protection, 79 Elm Street, Hartford, CT 06106-5 P7
(860) 424-3034.

September 10, 2001
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